
 
 

  

 

 
 
 
8 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 11 Final examinations and leavers dates 
 
I am writing to you regarding our Year 11 students completing their final exams and leaving Filey 
School. 
 
 

The final whole year group examination is Physics on Friday 16th June. On this day there is also a 
Geography exam. The following week there are exams in Design Technology, Food preparation and 
nutrition and Polish for some students. 
 
 

We therefore plan to have a leavers assembly and celebration late in the afternoon on Friday 16th 
June for students who are eligible to attend. This will involve a short assembly, some refreshments, 
and the chance to sign shirts, speak to teachers and sign leavers books. If students wish to sign 
shirts, they should bring with them a spare shirt that they can have signed. It is important to note 
that students MUST NOT write on shirts prior to entering their exams as this could breach the 
examination board rules and result in disqualification from exams. We ask students to bring their 
spare shirts for signing to prevent this. 
 
 

Following the leavers assembly on 16th June, we will expect only to see those students who have 
their final three exams in school. They will attend purely during their exams. 
 

This then leaves us with a few important date reminders. The year 11 prom, for those students who 
remain eligible to attend, will take place on Friday 30th June and importantly the GCSE exam results 
day on Thursday 24th August. 
 
 

We also ask that if anyone can donate uniform that is no longer needed to the school they do so via 
reception before the Summer holidays. Your kind donations mean that we are able to support 
families in our local community who may need a little extra help. 
 
 

Please may I remind all parents, carers and students that crucial masterclasses continue to take 
place this week and should be attended by all students medically fit to be in school. These 
masterclasses provide information that is crucial for their exam success and enables them to have 
the same information that other students sitting the exam will be advantaged with. In line with the 
Department for Education Guidance we do not grant study leave except in exceptional 
circumstances. 
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It has been a pleasure to work with this group of Year 11 students and we wish them all success and 
best wishes for the future beyond Filey School. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms M Britton 
Headteacher 
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